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Carlisle Companies to Announce Second Quarter 2018 Results on July 24, 2018 
 
SCOTTSDALE, ARIZONA, June 25, 2018 - Carlisle Companies Incorporated (NYSE:CSL) will 
release second quarter 2018 results on Tuesday, July 24, 2018 after the market closes. A conference 
call to discuss the quarter’s results will be held the same day at 5:00 p.m. Eastern. This conference 
call will be webcast live in a listen-only mode via Carlisle’s website at www.carlisle.com. The replay 
of the webcast will be available on the Company’s website shortly after the completion of the live 
call. 
 
About Carlisle Companies Incorporated

Carlisle Companies Incorporated is a diversified, global portfolio of niche brands and 
businesses with highly engineered and high margin products. Carlisle is committed to 
generating superior shareholder returns by combining a unique management style of 
decentralization, entrepreneurial spirit, active M&A, and a balanced approach to capital 
deployment, all with a culture of continuous improvement as embodied in the Carlisle 
Operating System. Carlisle’s markets include: commercial roofing, specialty polyurethane, 
agriculture, mining, construction, aerospace, medical, defense, transportation, industrial, 
protective coating and auto refinishing. Carlisle’s worldwide team of employees generated 
$4.1 billion in net sales in 2017. Learn more about Carlisle at www.carlisle.com.
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